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March 13, 2025 — Terra Balcanica Resources Corp. (CSE: TERA)
stands  out  as  a  unique  exploration  company  bridging  both
European  critical  metals  and  North  American  energy  metals
markets.  In  an  exclusive  PDAC  2025  interview  with
InvestorNews.com’s Jack Bensimon, CEO Dr. Aleksandar Mišković
emphasized  that  Terra  Balcanica’s  distinctive  polymetallic
nature is not merely strategic but a reflection of geological
richness. Mišković highlighted, “nature gives us all of that in
the Balkans,” particularly noting antimony, a metal recently
thrust into prominence due to critical shortages and Chinese
export restrictions. The company’s flagship Viogor-Zanik Project
in  eastern  Bosnia,  comprising  170  square  kilometers,  has
delivered  notable  recent  results,  including  a  drillhole
intersection yielding “436 g/t AgEq over 19.6 m,” significantly
enriching the asset’s valuation potential.

Mišković underscored the exceptional geological potential of the
Western Balkans region, characterizing it as “as well endowed as
Chile, Nevada, Arizona, Yukon, Ontario, and Western Australia,”
despite its smaller geographic footprint. He further articulated
that  Terra’s  Bosnian  assets  offer  shareholders  strategic
exposure to metals essential for European industries, including
antimony—now  critical  for  defense  and  solar  panel
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manufacturing—emphasizing the company’s advantageous positioning
“basically  in  the  backyard  of  European  Union,”  with  robust
infrastructure  connections  to  key  industrial  hubs  like
Switzerland and Germany. This proximity, coupled with friendly
local  jurisdictions  and  straightforward  licensing  processes,
positions Terra Balcanica as a potentially significant regional
supplier of critical metals.

Discussing Terra’s North American ventures, Mišković highlighted
the  growing  importance  of  uranium  in  achieving  net-zero
emissions,  emphasizing  the  company’s  extensive  600  square
kilometer  uranium-prospective  portfolio  near  Saskatchewan’s
Athabasca  Basin.  Reflecting  on  broader  industry  trends,  he
acknowledged  the  challenges  facing  junior  mining  companies
amidst macroeconomic volatility but affirmed Terra’s disciplined
approach: “Our philosophy is to advance these assets on both
sides of the Atlantic by applying robust geoscience,” aiming
towards defining mineral resources within the next two years.
Terra’s  dual-continent  focus  allows  flexibility,  including
potential spin-outs of North American assets, thus enhancing
shareholder value through strategic diversification.

To access the complete InvestorNews interview, click here

Don’t  miss  other  InvestorNews  interviews.  Subscribe  to  the
InvestorNews YouTube channel by clicking here

About Terra Balcanica Resources Corp.
Terra Balcanica is a polymetallic and energy metals exploration
company targeting large-scale mineral systems in the Balkans of
southeastern  Europe  and  norther  Saskatchewan,  Canada.  The
Company has 90% interest in the Viogor-Zanik Project in eastern
Bosnia and Herzegovina. The Canadian assets comprise a 100%
optioned  portfolio  of  uranium-prospective  licences  at  the
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outskirts of the world-renowned Athabasca basin: Charlot-Neely
Lake, Fontaine Lake, Snowbird, and South Pendleton. The Company
emphasizes  responsible  engagement  with  local  communities  and
stakeholders. It is committed to proactively implementing Good
International Industry Practice (GIIP) and sustainable health,
safety, and environmental management.

To learn more about Terra Balcanica Resources Corp., click here

Disclaimer: This interview, which was produced by InvestorNews
Inc. (“InvestorNews”), does not contain, nor does it purport to
contain, a summary of all material information concerning the
Company,  including  important  disclosure  and  risk  factors
associated with the Company, its business and an investment in
its  securities.  InvestorNews  offers  no  representations  or
warranties  that  any  of  the  information  contained  in  this
interview is accurate or complete.

This interview and any transcriptions or reproductions thereof
(collectively, this “presentation”) does not constitute, or form
part of, any offer or invitation to sell or issue, or any
solicitation  of  any  offer  to  subscribe  for  or  purchase  any
securities in the Company. The information in this presentation
is provided for informational purposes only and may be subject
to  updating,  completion  or  revision,  and  except  as  may  be
required by applicable securities laws, the Company disclaims
any intent or obligation to update any information herein. This
presentation may contain “forward-looking statements” within the
meaning of applicable Canadian securities legislation. Forward-
looking statements are based on the opinions and assumptions of
the management of the Company as of the date made. They are
inherently susceptible to uncertainty and other factors that
could  cause  actual  events/results  to  differ  materially  from
these  forward-looking  statements.  Additional  risks  and
uncertainties, including those that the Company does not know
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about  now  or  that  it  currently  deems  immaterial,  may  also
adversely  affect  the  Company’s  business  or  any  investment
therein.

Any  projections  given  are  principally  intended  for  use  as
objectives and are not intended, and should not be taken, as
assurances that the projected results will be obtained by the
Company. The assumptions used may not prove to be accurate and a
potential  decline  in  the  Company’s  financial  condition  or
results of operations may negatively impact the value of its
securities. This presentation should not be considered as the
giving  of  investment  advice  by  the  Company  or  any  of  its
directors, officers, agents, employees or advisors. Each person
to whom this presentation is made available must make its own
independent  assessment  of  the  Company  after  making  such
investigations  and  taking  such  advice  as  may  be  deemed
necessary.  Prospective  investors  are  urged  to  review  the
Company’s profile on SedarPlus.ca and to carry out independent
investigations in order to determine their interest in investing
in the Company.
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